
Affected Models: 
All 375 and 400 ATV Models

During the last winter months, Arctic Cat has received inquiries concerning cold-weather starting of the 375 
and 400 ATV models during cold weather. After testing this condition, Arctic Cat has determined that there are 
various recommendations that may improve cold-weather starting.  

If you or your customer is experiencing hard starting with the 375 and 400 models in cold weather (40° F / 4.4° 
C) or below, apply the following recommendations.  
 z First, refer to Starting A Cold Engine in an appropriate ATV Operator’s Manual.  
 z If the ATV is still diffi cult to start, install #90 Starter Jet (p/n 5507-092) and/or use Arctic Cat SAE 5W-30    
          engine oil. 
 z Installing 20 amp/hr Battery Kit (p/n 0436-183) may also aid in cold-weather starting.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding in this matter. 

Sincerely,

Product Service Department
Arctic Cat Inc. 

Date: April 7, 2003
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